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 Mrs L J Tanner OBJ2016/2116/P 18/05/2016  18:31:33 We object to the proposed upgrade of this mast and prefer the whole mast to be removed or moved to 

another area. The waves that these masts produce are not good for our health and could lead to illnesses 

including cancer. The upgrade can only make the waves being emitted even stronger.

Why should the telephone companies be more important than the local residents who could be affected 

by these masts? The residents are the ones who need to be listened to and we are the ones who pay the 

rates and taxes in this area.
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